

St Sebastian's Catholic Primary School

Holly Road Liverpool L7 0LH

Tel: 0151 260 9697

sebastians-ao@stsebastians.liverpool.sch.uk



St. Cuthbert's Catholic Primary School

Aviemore Road, Liverpool, L13 3BB

Tel: 0151 228 4137

cuthberts-ao@st-cuthberts.liverpool.sch.uk

4th January 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with great pleasure that I am writing to you to let you all know that our Executive Head Teacher Dennis Hardiman has been awarded an honorary MBE in the New Year Honours.

This is a great tribute for Dennis and St Cuthbert's and St Sebastian's schools.

It is recognition of many years of hard work by Dennis and the staff of both schools and is something in which our school and parish communities can take pride.

Dennis has been head teacher of St Sebastian's for thirty- three years and St Cuthbert's since the two schools federated eleven years ago.

This award is recognition that Dennis has devoted his professional life to improving the educational opportunities of children in our communities and Liverpool in general.

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate Dennis on his well deserved MBE and thank him on behalf of all the governors for everything he has done for our schools over all the years.

Yours sincerely

Mike Laird Chair of Governors

